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Your Opinion
unts!

BUDGET 1994

On February 7 and 14, 1994, the Finance Committee of the Halton
Board of Education will be discussing budget priorities for the 1994
budget year.

Individuals and groups are invited to share their concerns by sending
written comments,-addressing the committee in a presentation or participating
In a question-answer period at the end of the formal meeting. In addition to
these public input meetings, members of the community are also welcome to
participate in the other meetings of finance on February 21st & 28th and on
March 7th & 21st. | -

Meetings are held at the J.W. Singleton Centre in Burlington, beginning at
7:30 p.m. If you wish to make a presentation, please call Helen McLeod at
(905) 335-3663/(905) 878-8451 (North), ext. 3261. Please send written
comments to:

Penny Siebert, Chair, Finance Committee

c/o Halton Board of Education

J.W. Singleton Education Centre
2050 Guelph Line, P.O. Box 5005

Burlington, Ontario L7R 322

ing Excellence in Education
Director of Education

Dave Whiting
Chair of the Board
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Georgetown Alliance Christian Reformed
Church Church
_ Main St. south of Maple Ave. SUNDAY 10:00 AM, & 6:00 P.M,
Nurturing a growing family of people Rev. P. Stadt
Pastor Paul Little 873-0249 LISTEN TO THE BACK TO GOD HOUR
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Lieutenant & Mrs.
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Sunday Services:
9:45 a.m. Christian Education
11:a.m. Worship Service

7:p.m. Gospel Service
Ladies Fellowship -Thursdays
Men's Fellowship - Saturday (once a month)
Please feel welcome to join us in
worship and fellowship.

GEORGETOWN

KNOWLEDGE

God'’s greatest gift to human beings is their
intellect. The pursuit of knowledge is therefore
a divine calling, and the means for carrying for-
ward an ever-advancing civilization. But the
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Pastor - Rev. Barry J. Robinson
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beginning of all things is the knowledge of God.

CVCA elects new executive

The Credit Valley Conservation
Authority (CVCA) elected
Mississauga councillor Harold
Kennedy as its 1994 chairman in an
uncontested vote at their authority
meeting Thursday night.

Paul Dray of Erin was elected
vice chairman.

Six members were also chosen
for ‘the 1994 executive committee.
They remain, Fred Wilson of
Orangeville, Frank Dale of
Mississauga, John Hutton of
Brampton, Andy King of Erin
Township, Susan Fennell of
Brampton and Dick Pallett of
Caledon.

Grand opening for Solmar Homes

At Lakeside Estates in Acton,
you don’t have to wait for the week-
end to go boating, swimming and
fishing.

This lakefront community being
built by Solmar Homes offers
waterfront activities on a daily
basis. Popular Fairy Lake is just
over the back fence.of the Mill St.
W. location.

Some lots offer a view of the
water from the master bedroom
and family room. In the evening,

Attention Veterans

Ex-Service Men and Women
and Dependents

“I'm honored to served as CVCA
chairman for 1994 and look forward
to the challenge ahead,” said
Kennedy. “The importance of get-
ting back to our grassroots in 1994
can’t be over stated.”

The 1994 preliminary budget
estimates were also released with a
projected 0.85 per cent decrease In
levy over last year.

“In these times of fiscal
restraints we are trying hard to set
an example by holding the line on
our spending even though our work
load is increasing,” says CVCA act-
ing general manager Ken Owen.
"Unfortunately the Preliminary

{:]:1 can watch the sun set over the
e.

“This community offers a recre-
ational lifestyle within a comfort-
able commuting distance of down-
town Toronto,” said Benny Marotta,
president of Solmar Homes.

The grand opening of the site
was Saturday (Jan. 29). Prices start
at $159,900 for a two-storey home on
a 50-ft. lot.

Buyers within the first three
weeks can take advantage of a

The Royal Canadian Legion Service Bureau Officer
Marlene Lambros will be visiting Branch #120
Georgetown on Wednesday, February 23, 1994. Time TBA.

Anyone wishing information, advice or assitance,

regarding:

(a) War Disability Pensions;

(b) Treatment for Entitled Veterans;
(c) Application for Benevolent Funds;
(d) Appeals against adverse original applications

for War Veterans and Widows Allowance,
is requested to complete the form posted on the club room

bulletin board or contact the Branch Service Officer
Harold Henderson at 877-4419/ 4413 by February 8, 1994

to arrange for an interview.

MEDIUM PIZZAS

WITH CHEESE
AND PEPPERONI

AND A PACK OF Coca-Cola
PICK-UP OR DELIVERY

Budget 1s based on unknown
approvals for capital projects and
does not deal with further rumored
cuts at the provincial level.
However we are pleased to
announce that we are committed to
reaching our budget targets without
increasing any of our fees in 1994.”

The CVCA has accomplished a
zero iIncrease by eliminating some
programs, reducing its permanent
and temporary work force, reducing
benefits to employees and freezing
wages as part of the provincial
Social Contract.

A more detailed budget will be
brought forward in February.

financing package offering 6 per
cent financing for five years.

This means that with 25 per cent
down, you can carry the monthly
payments on The Halton for about
$750 a month, a payment guaran-
teed not.to rise for five years. First-
time buyers can get in with just a 5
per cent down payment, which is
$8,000.

Even homes that don’t back
directly onto the open space sur-
rounding the 67-acre lake are just
three-minute walk from Prospect
Park.Blue Springs Golf Course,
home of the Canadian PGA, is just
around the corner as well.

“To take advantage of this recre-
ational lifestyle, we have created
some California style plans which
reflect the community’s vacation
spirit,” said Nick Falvo, executive
vice-president of Solmar Homes.
“These homes have large open
rooms, second floor galleries and
design features such as two-way
fireplaces. And in order to make
everyone happy, we also have tradi-
tional style two-storeys and bunga-
lows.”

Another feature of Solmar’s
designs, is the home office. Because
the at-home office has quickly
become part of many people’s
lifestyles, Solmar includes plans for
a home o¢ffice in every design.

The Lakeside Estates sales
office is located on the northeast
corner of Trafalgar Rd. and Steeles
Ave. Sales office hours are 1-8 p.m.
Monday to Friday, 11 a.m. to 6 p.m.
weekends.

For more information, call the
Solmar Homes sales office at (905)
878-3004 or the head office at (905)

850-3161.
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PRESENT THIS COUPON TO RECEIVE YOUR FESTIVE FEAST.

ADDITIONAL TOPPINGS EXTRA. OFFER EXPIRES FEBRUARY 5, 1994,

NOT AVAILABLE WITH ANY OTHER SPECIAL.

184 Guelph St.,
Georgetown




